## (No subject)

Amy Schwarting <ASchwarting@sgcsd.net>

Thu 9/15/2022 7:41 AM

To: Susan Swartz <SSwartz@sgcsd.net>

Cc: Anthony Peconie <APeconie@sgcsd.net>;Peter Bednarek <PBednarek@sgcsd.net>;Thomas Fyvie <TFyvie@sgcsd.net>;Elaine Geniti <EGeniti@sgcsd.net>;Catie Magil <cmagil@sgcsd.net>;Jamian Rockhill <JRockhill@sgcsd.net>

Dear Mrs.Swartz,

I am writing to you today to officially offer my resignation from teacher's aide effective Friday, September 30, 2022.

I never thought I would leave working with our Special Ed students, but when the opportunity arose I simply had to take advantage of this to better myself to new levels. I can not say enough how much love my heart will forever hold for our students. I have thoroughly enjoyed my position here at SGCD as a teacher's aide and the experiences I have gained.

I am grateful for your leadership and working with supportive teachers who welcomed me in their classroom for eighteen years.

During my last two weeks I will continue to assist my assigned student with staying on task, reaching goals and leave a positive thought to his senior year. Please let me know if there is anything I need to sign or do with helping with this transition.

Sincerely, Amy Schwarting